
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

BID No. 2023-0626-01 
 

To whom it may concern: 

 

The Town of Cumberland would like to formally inform all bidders that the Building Demolition 

Project at 21/25 Bryant Street in Cumberland is on hold until further notice, pending an Asbestos 

Abatement Plan. An addendum will be issued for proposed items and concerns generated during the 

Pre-Bid meeting. This will also change the Bid opening date. 

 

FYI: 

When using GPS, please use 25 Bryant Street, Cumberland, RI 02864. It was brought to our attention 

that 21 Bryant Street was taking contractors further down the street. 
 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James N’Tow 

Engineering/DPW  
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